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The following DHCD Special Loan Program/HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME) Notice has been issued:

 

SLP Directive H 2022-1
 

May 10, 2022
 

To:                  Developers, Sponsors, and Local Housing Contacts

 

From:             Dale Quisgard, HOME Program Manager

 

Re:                 2022 HOME Maximum Subsidy Limits

 

The 2022 HOME Maximum Subsidy Limits have been issued by HUD and are effective immediately for the Maryland HOME Program.   
If you have any questions, please contact me via email at dale.quisgard@maryland.gov or call me at 301-429-7797.
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